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14 September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
S3 Parents’ Meeting: Tuesday 26 September 2017, 4.30pm - 7.00pm 
 
I extend an invitation to you to attend the above mentioned Parents` meeting which will allow you the opportunity to 
consult with your child’s subject teacher.  
 
Parents` meetings at Larbert High School are organised by appointment.  There is no requirement for you to see every 
teacher and, indeed, you may have to prioritise subjects as a result of time constraints.  Each appointment will usually 
last approximately 5 minutes and, while we recognise it will not always be possible, we ask that you try to keep within 
the timings of the appointment schedule.   
 
Appointments can be made from Monday 18 September and will close on Monday 25 September 2017.  Please visit 
www.larberthighschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.    
 
The Year Head, Mrs Wilson and Careers Scotland will be available for appointments if you have any issues you wish to 
discuss.  They will be situated in the Assembly Hall.  Appointments can be booked when selecting appointments with 
teachers.   
 
If you do not have access to the Internet or require assistance please contact Miss Emily Davidson on the above number.   
 
Please sign in upon arrival by entering the school building via the ‘MAX’, which is located at the entrance nearest 
Carrongrange School.  Parking is available at Larbert High and Carrongrange School car parks.  Maps will be provided 
when you arrive showing the location of your child’s teacher.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you all on Tuesday 26 September 2017.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Sharon McLay  
Resource Manager  
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